
You Could be a Court Reporter!
Open House 05/09/19 at South Suburban College

South Suburban College

RSVP via phone or follow the QR code to our Facebook page:
When: Thursday, May 9, 2019 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Where: South Suburban College Oak Forest Center

16333 Kilbourn Ave., Oak Forest, IL 60452

Contact: LaTherese Cooke (708) 596-2000 x3217 or LCooke@ssc.edu

üü $100,000+ Potential Income!

üüNationwide Shortage of Reporters!

üüMake Your Own Schedule!

üü Interesting Trials!

üü Closed Captioning Live TV!

Courts need court reporters to record trials ranging from the 
Laquan McDonald murder to car accidents. Court reporters 
provide closed captioning of live television such as the news and 
sporting events such as football, baseball, and basketball games to 
aid the hearing impaired. Court reporters use machine shorthand 
to capture the spoken word quickly and accurately.

Find out more about this rewarding profession at South Suburban 
College’s Court Reporting Open House!

Why South Suburban College?
üüSSC is fully accredited by the Higher Learning Commission of the North Central Association of Colleges and Schools.

üüOur Court Reporting program is fully accredited by the National Court Reporters Association.

üüOur tuition is low, and in-district rates may be available for students living out of district.

üüOur program utilizes the latest technology, including paperless testing, an online streaming audio practice library, 
and internet-enhanced classes.


